
 
 

August 21, 2011 

 

Seven Corners Bar  7:01PM 

 

Meeting called to order by Club President Travis Halfmann. 

 

Officers: President Travis Halfmann, Vice President Corey Bratz, Treasurer Rich 

Halfmann, and Secretary Wayne Miller 

 

Members:  Eric Jens, Bryant Fuerst, Lauty, Earl Manz, Carol Truttschel, JT, Mark 

Roehrig, Kyle Bratz, Josh Abler 

 

Minutes from meeting held July 17, 2011 Approved as read. 

 

Treasurer Report approved as read. 

 

Trail Maintenance:  Cultivator update not available still looking. Travis will get prices on 

fabricating unit to suit our needs. Maintenance to 6 wheeler and Groomer will start soon 

as Wes has a little free time available now. 

 

Raffle:  Larry has handed out and mailed tickets to members. No further updates 

 

Scrip fundraiser: No update available. Wayne will manage with Josh Abler’s help. Set 

will be ready for our next meeting. 

 

Rich Halfmann reported the pizza stand did well more pizza sales the prior years. Actual 

profit was not available as all bills were not submitted as of this date. 

 

Notice of annual election was given and will be followed up with several email messages. 

All offices will be voted on. Current officers are Pres. Travis Halfmann, VP Corey Bratz, 

Tres. Rich Halfmann, Board of Directors Wes Rabe, Larry Dietz, Earl Manz. 

All offices are held one year. All offices can be held more than one term. 

 

After the meeting Travis stated we could have a family brat fry for our next meeting to 

try to improve attendance. We will hold the fry in the out building at Seven Corners. 

More info will be sent out. 

 

Adjourned: 7:42pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 



Wayne Miller  

KSC Secretary 

 


